
 

  

together we shine 

 

20th February 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Visit to the British Museum 
 
 
 

On Monday 5th March 2018, Year 3 children will be visiting the British Museum.  The purpose of 
this visit is for the children to gain insight into Egyptian life and how archaeologists collect 
evidence.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.10am and hope to return by 3.15pm. The children will be 
accompanied and supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to 
ensure the safety and welfare of your child.  
 

The children will need to bring their own packed lunch in a plastic bag, labelled with their name.  
Children who are entitled to a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch by Harrisons. 
Please also make sure that appropriate clothing is worn, for example coats/jackets, hats and 
scarfs. 
 
The cost including travel by coach will be £8.00. Please note we do not accept any cash 
payments. We would like parents to pay online via school money online 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk. You will be asked to enter a few details including the password 
which will be sent to you via text. If you do not know how to pay online, Mrs Kaur in the 
office will be able to show you. Please complete payment and return the slip below to your 
child’s class teacher by Wednesday 28th February.  

 
 

Thank You    
 
 
 
Year 3 Teachers 
Mr Reed and Miss Jutla  
 
 
 

 

 
Children’s Reply slip - Visit to the British Museum on Monday 5th March 2018 

 
 

 

Child’s name ____________________________ in class _______________________  
 
 
          I have paid £8.00 online   

 
 
Parent‘s Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 
 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

